
Fairland Elementary:  News Release 

 

 

Please Print 

 

   

Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Enrollment 

 

Fairland Elementary School will be enrolling students for Pre-Kindergarten and 

Kindergarten on Monday, April 29th.      

 

Pre- kindergarten students must be four by September 1.  Pre-kindergarten is a full day 

program.  Parents interested in enrolling their child should come to the elementary office 

between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 3:00 P.M.  Pre-kindergarten students do not need to 

come for this enrollment.  This program is on a first come, first serve basis (granting 

Fairland residents and employee children first). 

 

Kindergarten students must be five by September 1.  Parents interested in enrolling their 

child should call the elementary office to make an appointment.   The office number is 

676-3224, ext.110.  

 

Parents should bring the following to enrollment: 

1.  Birth Certificate 

2.  Immunization Record 

3.  Social Security Card 

4.  C.D.I.B. Card - Native American decent (only) 

5.  Proof of Residency 

 

If you have any questions, please call the office at 676-3224. 

 

 

 

   

 

 


